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Aloha Chair Sen. Clayton Hee, Vice-Chair Sen. Michelle Kidani and Members of the 
Committee, 
 
My name is Glenn Ida; I represent the 1300 plus active members and about 600 
retirees of the Plumbers and Fitters Union, Local 675. 
 
Local 675 Supports HB2766, HD2, which establishes the Wage and Hour for Public 
works Projects Special Fund and establishes and funds additional labor law 
enforcement specialist IV positions to assist the enforcement of Hawai1i’s wage and 
hour law on public construction projects. Specifies a funding mechanism for the 
special fund and requires an annual report. Exempts the Department of 
Transportation’s Airports Division from the special fund fee. 
 
HB 2766, HD2 will provide the necessary resources and investigators to enforce 
wage and hour violations of Hawai`i’s Public Construction Projects. 
 
Local 675, supports HB2766, HD2. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify. 
 
Glenn Ida 
808-295-1280 
 
 
 
 
 
 


